Kaycee Hathaway

From: Shane Johnson <slji@fairpoint.net>
Sent: Tuesday, May 12, 2015 5:32 PM
To: Kaycee Hathaway

Subject: CU-15-00001 Crowe Gravel Pit
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hello Kaycee,

We are adjacent property owners to the Crowe gravel pit and see that the application recently posted online. We and
the other property owners would like to submit comment and wondered when official notice would go out and when
comments could be submitted.

Thank you,

Shane Johnson

5002 Parke Creek Road
Ellensburg, WA 98926

509-859-2921



